
 
 

Notice of Motion Councillor Tom Mrakas 

 
Date:  January 23, 2018 
To: Mayor and Members of Council 
From: Councillor Mrakas 
Re:  Name Submissions for Library Square 

Whereas “Library Square” is a significant Town project for the redevelopment of our 
downtown core; and 

Whereas naming of the Square is an important part of the project; and 

Whereas the redevelopment of the Square will focus on more than just the Library; 

1. Now Therefore Be It Hereby Resolved That staff be directed to create a process to 
receive name submissions for the square from the public and report back to Council 
with a recommendation; and 

 
2. Be It Further Resolved That all Aurora residents be invited to make submissions. 
 

Additional Items to General Committee Meeting Agenda 
Tuesday, January 23, 2018

Notice of Motion (c) 
Page 1 of 1




